Please join the Fellowships Office for a series of virtual panel discussions on the Fulbright program featuring Queens College alumni/ae.  These will be conversations with plenty of time for you to ask questions and learn from the experts!  These conversations are on specific aspects of Fulbright, including particular awards or regions, rather than an overview of the program. if you would like more general information please visit https://eportfolios.macaulay.cuny.edu/qcfellowships/ 
Our first session, focusing on the transformative impact of a Fulbright will be on June 15th from 4:00-5:00.  Please register at the following link, https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIlfumgrTsuHdyVNMlhBrT0T0IBLXh6PssR and email qcfellowships@qc.cuny.edu with any questions.  Information about future sessions will be available soon.  

